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The Cwvners' letter of the 20th May being considered
by the Secretary to be somewhat ambiguous, he gave
| instructions for Mr. Keith to be communicated with ober
the telephone and asked to obtain confirmation of the
Owners' wishes in regard to machinery records of the
; "QUEEN MARY", and at the same time to engquire abaut those
of the "“AQUITANIA" .
Mr. Keith stated in reply that he had been in
| touch with the Owners, who stated they had no objection
to full particulars of the machinery and boilers appearing

in the Register Book against both vessels.
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